
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 9, 2023 

 

 
SUBJECT:  Request for Qualifications for Design-Build Teams for the Tunnel to Ontario   

International Airport Project 

 Addendum No. 5 

 

Dear Prospective Design-Build Teams: 
 

In response to feedback from Prospective Proposers, SBCTA has added additional One-on-One 
meeting dates.  One-On-One meetings will be held on March 16th, 17th, 27th, and 28th. RFQ 
comments must be received prior to your One-on-One meeting.   

 
All other provisions of the RFQ not specifically modified by this Addendum No. 5 shall remain 

unchanged.   
 

Please direct all questions regarding this Addendum No. 5 in writing to Shaneka Morris, 

Procurement Manager, at tunneltoontario@gosbcta.com.    
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Shaneka Morris 
Shaneka Morris, MPA 
Procurement Manager 
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